
As announced earlier, we have already kicked off computer programming classes last Saturday 
(09/23/2017) and Alhamdulillah, due to very high demand; we have started following 3 classes: 

• Introduction to Basic Coding and Programming skills using Java 
• Introduction to Basic Coding and Programing skills using .Net (Web Programing) 
• Introduction to Advanced Coding and Programming skills using Java 

All three courses will be taught by very experienced IT professionals and this is life time 
opportunity to come and learn for almost free. All three classes are being conducted at Al-Huda 
Academy every Saturday between 2-4 PM. Registration Fee(only one time): $50 for 1 child; $100 
max for 2 or more children in the family. Please write checks to WIC: Kids Who Code Club. All the 
funds collected from this program will be 100% invested back in this program.  
 
In case you have any question or comments, please feel free to email: 
aleesha.awan04@gmail.com. 
 
Thank You, 
Kids Who Code Club 
 
Amin Ahmad 
Rafique Awan 
Sikandar Khan 
Zakir Magdum 


